WRINGTON C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL

School Road WRINGTON North Somerset BS40 5NA

Tel: 01934 862553 Fax: 01934 863572 E Mail: wrington.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk



Headteacher

Ms Sarah Joskey MA

Cherish and nurture, flourish and aspire

3rd February 2012

Dear Parent or Carer,

We are very fortunate to have such a wonderful children's library in our school to rival the children's section in many public libraries! As we re-open the School Library next week we felt it would be appropriate for everyone to complete a new library agreement. A group of children from Years 4, 5 and 6 have been considering some of the new procedures for the library and the following has been agreed:

Your child will be able to borrow one book for a maximum of 14 days.

If the book has not been returned within this time a reminder letter will be issued.

Books not returned within one month of issue will have to be replaced or a donation will be requested to cover the full value of the book's replacement.

Books can only be returned directly to the library when a member of staff is available to process the return; alternatively class teachers and LSAs will collect books directly from children.

In the past children's individual numbers were stored collectively in the library; however, this led to occasional errors where a book was wrongly scanned. The children have been investigating alternative library card systems and they are very excited about a new fingerprint recognition pad which has been purchased by the PTA (NB although if you do not wish your child to use this then they may have the responsibility of their own card). Your child's finger print will be used to 'borrow' a book! NB. Your child's actual fingerprint will not be stored but a numerical code from it. The school will not pass this data on to any other sources and the information will be erased when your child leaves the school with a clear library account. We hope this is going to be a very motivating way to borrow a book!

Please sign and return the slip below to the school as soon as possible, in order that your child can borrow a book as soon as the library is open.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Wilsher Ms Joskey



LIBRARY

Name of Child:	Class:
[] I agree to support the rules of the library.	
[]** I give permission for my child to be part of the fingerprint recognition	ion library system
[]** I do not wish my child to be part of the fingerprint recognition libra	ary system
Signed:	

Parent/Guardian

** Please tick one of the options





